
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 12/1/2022 6:21:00 PM

Subject: Integrity Commissioner - Annual Report

Good evening Mayor and Council,

 

Under the Code of Conduct Bylaw, the Integrity Commissioner is mandated to provide an annual report to Council 

regarding the activities of the office.  On the Commissioner’s behalf, I can confirm that she has issued her report for 

the past year.  The report also includes a set of recommendations regarding the content and administration of the 

Bylaw. 

 

The report is posted at https://vancouver.ca/your-government/integrity-commissioner.aspx

Under the Vancouver Charter, Council is required to consider the Code of Conduct Bylaw within 6 months of the 

election.  We will be following up in the coming months regarding fulfillment of that obligation.

 

Best,

Paul

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθk฀ʞy͝əm (Musqueam), 

Sṋwx฀wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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